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Guelph Lake Public School
Wed Apr 15th
7:00-8:00pm

This workshop is designed to challenge
participants to think critically about mental
health and technology, and how it impacts

our children.

Participants will be guided through
activities designed to raise equity
consciousness and highlight the challenges

and concerns surrounding mental health to
better understand how we can use this
awareness to create a safe, caringand

inclusive environment
promoting dignity and respect for all.

unlearn.

We are happy to confirm that students will

be participating in DancED again this year.

The final performance is scheduled to take
place on June 21st at John F Ross.

Look out for more information this spring!
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www.ugdsb.ca/victory/school-council

evictorypscouncil@gmail.com

OVictory PS Parents 4‘\?

SPRING GROUNDS CLEAN UP!

The Grounds Committee is looking for
cleanup crew members. The crew takes to
the grounds a few times a year to tidy things
up and perform some light maintenance.

We are looking to add 15 members to our
cleanup crew mailing list. If you're
interested in helping out, use the link below

Upcoming Cleanup Dates
(Quick Tidyups):

Sat April 20th 9:30am
Sat May 11th 9:30am

https://forms.gle/rLBjtccgnZzewCcbhA

Next Meeting: Wed Apr 3rd 6:30-8:00pm
In the Library Commons

COOKIE DOUGH WRAP UP

Our first-ever cookie dough fundraiser was a
big success! Thanks to all our Victory
volunteers & families for your support. We
hope you are enjoying your cookies.

$3.636 239 632
RAISED ORDERS BOXES

Congrats to the winner of the giant cookie,
M. Elrick's class, with an average of S100in
sales per student!

The money raised is supporting our
Scientists in Schools program, bringing
engaging science education to Victory.
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We need your help to make the 2024 Dessert Party a success!
The Dessert Party is along-standing Victory tradition, and also a very successful fundraising
opportunity for the school council. The goal thisxar is to fundraise towards replacing the
- kindﬁrgarten yard playground which is at the end of its life. ‘
"~ This event requires a large volunteer support system to be successful, therefore the planning
committee would really appreciate it if you could take a moment to fill out the volunteer form with

the OR code above to indicate an area(or a few) that you would be able to help with.

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT!




